
MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting Date: August 21, 2023 

 

Notes from the Monday Morning Coffee and Conversation 8-21-23 
 
The meeting was started by saying the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
OUR PRAYER LIST: 

 Betty Mauck 
 Vera Janis 
 Pam Brown- see below 
 Joanne Buege 
 Sally, Betsey and their family – Betsey is much happier at home! 
 Joe, from the corner of Winter & Mountain Trail 
 Jeannice & Lavon Walters – see below 
 Bill Hardy and Family – see below 
 Devin – Donna & Vic White’s son-in-law – see below 
 Those who have found out they have cancer and aren’t ready to share with us. 
 Those in Hawaii and California who were affected by the fires and storms. 

 
We have seen what the power of prayer will do.  This list is long and may take some extra time but our friends and family really 
need it now. 
 
Health updates: 

 Jeannice Walters suffered a stroke on Friday, she is in the hospital. Her address is 
 822 N. Baughman St., Ulysses, KS 67880 
 <https://www.google.com/maps/search/822+N.+Baughman+St.,+Ulysses,+KS+67880?entry=gmail&source=g> 
 Bill Hardy has been in the hospital for the last 9 days. 
 Pam Brown is starting hospice this afternoon.  Her address is 105 MacArthur, St., Paris, IL  61944 
 <https://www.google.com/maps/search/105+MacArthur+St.,+Paris,+IL%C2%A0%C2%A061944?entry=gmail&source=

g> 
 Devin is in need of a liver transplant as quickly as possible. 

 
 Al updated Marilyn: 
 
The gas line problem was fixed.  The outdoor women’s bathroom is still being worked on and should be finished by the end of 
the week. 
 
Head of Maintenance Luis said they will be focusing on making the outdoor pool area look like a resort pool! 
 
The “DUCK EXTRAVAGAZA” was a big success!  The heat made it more of an indoor community event than outdoor but the 
race took place right on time.  Marilyn, Pam, Rich & Jo Carole kept the ducks in their pond until post time.  After the crew gave 
them a last minute pep talk and the ducks were off!  Judge’s Helen & Sherry kept a close eye on the finish line.  It was a race to 
the finish line with Irene’s duck in first, Carol’s duck in second and Jennifer’s duck in third!  The prizes were $60 for first, $18 for 
second and $10 for third!  A couple of ducks were disqualified for leaving the race track but overall, the ducks took the race very 
seriously.  The lunch was delicious, thank you Terry, Sherry and Marilyn for all your hard work.  The pasta salad and potato 
salad were big hits (see recipes below).  Marilyn was given a Thank you card from the group for the fun day, I wish you could 
have seen her jump up in surprise when a butterfly flew out of the card at her!  Almost $200 went into the activity fund!  Marilyn 
also had Tom and Jennifer on her team!  As with any event here in the Tip the whole community came together. 
 
 Some pictures have been posted on Facebook.  Just search for Tip O’Texas Residents and they are there. 
 
 Irene and Jennifer have turned their winnings in so that new plants can be purchased for the outdoor pool area.  Sherry, Jo 
Carole and Irene will be shopping for them. 
 
 The next chance to socialize will be at the going away party for Kat on September first (see below). 
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 It was also decided that we will have a luncheon on Labor Day, September 4 th at Noon.  A sign-up sheet will be posted.  
BRING YOUR OWN DRINKS, PLATES AND SILVERWARE. 
 
 Note from the Woodshop: 
 
Hello Fellow Tipsters, 
 
Again, this year the TOT Wood Shop is planning to put together a gift basket or two for auctioning at the spaghetti Feast in 
February. 
 
 So, if you could help by bringing something unique to your city, state, or area in general it would be much appreciated!  All 
donations are welcome.  Thanks in advance, Bob & Jenny Faasen 
 
General info shared: 
 
*The remaining pulled pork will be sold on Wednesday starting at 5:30 until it is gone.  It will be $3 per sandwich. 
 
*The sign-up sheets for the “welcoming committee” are posted on the bulletin board.  Sometime next week they will decide when 
they will meet to get organized.  If you are signed up but not here now, they will reach out to you. 
 
*The sign-up sheet for Kat Stagdon’s going away party on the bulletin board.  This will give Margie an idea of how many to 
prepare for. 
 
*The chalk board in the hallway will be cleaned off sometime this week (annual cleaning).  After it has been completed feel free 
to write your activity on there, remember to leave room for other activities too! 
 
Ronnie’s Pasta Salad (Thanks Sherry and Terry Dickie) 

 2 c mayo 
 1 can sweetened condensed milk 
 1 c sugar 
 ½ c vinegar 
 Bag of large twisty veggie macaroni 12oz or more 
 Best if refrigerated for 24 hours 

 
Marilyn’s Southern Potato Salad 
 
Sam’s Club! 
 


